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The NSW Government has upgraded 
accessibility at Bellambi Station. This 
upgrade was delivered as part of the 
Transport Access Program, an initiative to 
provide a better experience for public 
transport customers by delivering modern, 
safe and accessible infrastructure.  

Completed work 
We are pleased to announce the accessibility upgrade at 
Bellambi Station is complete and open to the public.  

As well as improving safety and access, we are honoured 
to have consulted with Coomaditchie United Aboriginal 
Corporation and premier artists, Lorraine Brown and 
Narelle Thomas, to include beautiful architectural 
designs that weave Aboriginal narratives and themes 
throughout the precinct to provide an enriching 
experience for commuters. These include: 

• stingray features across the new station building 
façade. The stingray is significant to the local 
Wodi Wodi and Dharawal people.  

• perforated metal screens along the access ramp 
depicting the ray and wobbegong shark, which is 
native to Bellambi Point. Bellambi Point is deeply 
significant to the community, as it is recognised 
as an official Aboriginal Place. 

 

What we delivered 

The new and improved facilities now include: 

• a new station entry ramp 

• two new accessible parking spaces 

• a formal kiss and ride zone 

• a new bike shelter and hoops 

• new station building including accessible 
amenities 

• compliant platform widths and access paths with 
the demolition of the old station building 

• upgraded lighting to increase security 

• platform resurfacing and regraded footpaths 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bellambi Station Upgrade 
is complete 

Community notification 
September 2023 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Wodi Wodi people of the Dharawal Nation as the Traditional Custodians 
of the lands on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and present.  
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 Contact us 
Project Infoline 1800 684 490 
24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 775 645 
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The new station building at Bellambi. 

 
Thank you 
Thank you to the Traditional Custodians, the Dharawal 
and Wodi Wodi people, station staff, customers, local 
residents, businesses and our delivery contractors for 
your cooperation and patience.  

We hope everyone, especially customers with a 
disability, limited mobility, carers/parents with prams 
and those travelling with luggage, will have an improved 
experience when catching the train at Bellambi station.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key project stats 

 
60 subcontractors employed during 
the project 

 
                
               30,500 hours worked 

 
                    
               21 suppliers used from  
               the local and surrounding areas 
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